PHILIP MORRIS
(PAKISTAN) LIMITED

September 22, 2016
Dear Shareholder,

Notice to Shareholders/ Members for Submission of copy of Computerized National Identity
Card (CNIC)

With reference to SECP’s notification to the Listed Companies that the dividend warrants(s) should
bear the CNIC number of the registered member/ shareholder, you are requested to please send a
photocopy of your valid CNIC (both sides) or NTN (in case of Corporate Entity) along with folio
number to the Company’s Registrar on the following address:

THK Associates (Pvt) Limited

Second Floor, State Life Building — 3,
Dr. Ziauddin Ahmed Road, Karachi 75530

To safeguard your interest as valuable sharcholder, you are requested to comply with the statutory
requirement at your earliest.

Yours faithfully

For PHILIP MORRIS (PAKISTAN) LIMITED

ael

Faiza Kapadia Raffay
Company Secretary

Note: In case of Joint Holders, all Joint Holders are requested to send their CNIC for our record.
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